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12th September 1988

Mr. Jack Whitten
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region IV
Nuclear Materials Safety Section
611 Ryan Plaza Drive
Arlington, Texas 76011

Dear Jack,

We are requesting the following amendments to our N.R.C.
license 142-26928-01.

1. Please change to the following:
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B Iridium-192 any 3,000
C Scandium-46 any 1,000

E Gold-198 any 1,000
*I Antimony-124 any 1,000

2. Please approve as a new facility the facility below:
ProTechnics International, Inc.

11129 N.W. loth Street
Yukon, Oklahoma 73099

We have provided a schematic of the bunker for radioactive
storage and the diagram of the facility itself. ,

If you have any questions regarding this amendment request

please contact me personally.

As always, your prompt attention to this request, especially
the Oklahoma facility is appreciated in advance.

Respectfully,
f

John W. Chisholm
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